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SOUTH FRONTENAC PREPARES ITS 2023 BUDGET 

The township invites you to take a quick survey 
 

The South Frontenac Township is looking for input to help inform 

decision makings as it prepares its 2023 budget. The township is 

asking community groups and individual lake associations members 

to take part in a prebudget survey.  

You can find the survey on the Township’s public engagement portal, 

EngageFrontenac.ca or type https://engagefrontenac.ca/2023-south-

frontenac-budget in your browser. Then choose ‘View Projects’ of the 

Township of South Frontenac, and here you will find the pre-budget survey 

(click ‘View project’).  

Your feedback will help inform decisions made throughout the budget 

process. (NOTE: If you've never registered for this site before, it only takes a 

minute. ) 

The survey will be open until December 31, 2022. You can also sign up to 

receive updates on the townships website. Council will receive delegations 

at the December 13, 2022 Council meeting. Thanks for caring about your 

community and providing your input! 
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